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1st January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope that you have all had a relaxing and safe Christmas holiday. It has certainly been 

very different to anything we have experienced previously, but I really do hope that it 

was as good as it could possibly be. 

 

I wanted to write to you to keep you up to date with our plans for the new term. Our 
school will reopen on Monday 4th January 2021. The timings of the school day will be the 

same as before Christmas. During the Christmas holiday, the senior leadership team has 

met and reviewed / updated all risk assessments in line with new COVID 19 guidelines.  

We have high expectations regarding the responsible approach of every member of our 

school community towards COVID security; everyone’s safety is of paramount 

importance. It remains clear how important adherence to ‘hands, face, space’ is, for 

example. We ask that you always follow sensible social distancing during drop-off and 
collection of your children at the start and end of each school day. Please minimise your 

time at the school gate and on the school site; email and telephone remain the safest 

form of communication. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to welcoming the children back to 

school on Monday. 
 

Best wishes for a healthy and Happy New Year. 
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